
Celebrating Chinook’s Edge!
...for the week of September 6, 2022

Warm welcome on the first day of school!
The Central Office Leadership Team (COLT) had the pleasure of joining students, families and staff at Chinook’s 
Edge schools in Didsbury for the first day of school!

Connection! After two days of meetings to help 
prepare for a year of success in Chinook’s Edge, the 
COLT team took some time for a game of lawn bowling.

Central Office Leadership (COLT) Team (left to right): 
Karyn Barber (System Services), Jody Dennis (Division 
Principal), Sandy Bexon (Communications Officer),  Ray 
Hoppins (People Services), Marcie Perdue (Student 
Services), Jason Drent (Learning Services), Shawn 
Russell (Corporate Services) and Kurt Sacher 
(Superintendent).

Along for the walk - Cameron 
and his mom arrived at Ross Ford 
Elementary with their 12 week old 
puppy!

New friends -  Staff at Ross Ford Elementary welcomed a 
new family who had just moved from Ontario.

Super selfie - Westglen School Principal, 
Carolyn Massel, hams it up at the first day 
assembly.

At the helm - Scott MacDonald, new 
Principal at Didsbury High, chatted 
with students in the gathering area.


